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UTFA Letter to Min. Matthews in Support of Striking Ontario
College Faculty
November 2, 2017

On November 2, UTFA sent a letter to The Honourable Deb Matthews, Deputy Premier, Ontario

and Minister, Advanced Education and Skills Development in support of Ontario college faculty members
who are currently striking.
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